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Monday Pray for the team in Arctic Canada 
In August, Shaun and Melanie Humphreys and Tim 
and Kathy Whatley visited the families serving in 
the Arctic. The goal was to both encourage these 
families and to help them get clarity on what the 
next steps are in learning the language and culture 
of the Inuit. Please continue to pray for deep 
relationships with the Inuit, and opportunities to 
immerse themselves in the culture.  
Learn more at ethnos.ca/indigenous-ministries
Tuesday “Pray God would use this place to draw many to Himself!” —in Mexico     
Lucas and Jessica Rondy minister among the Cora 
people of Mexico. The Cora church currently does 
not have a church building. “Up until now we have 
been meeting in a house, but we are no longer able 
to do so. We can use the house of another believer 
for a few weeks, which buys us time to do a simple 
church building here, a roof mainly. … Our hope is 
to build a simple roof structure to be able to meet 
under. One of the believers, Vicente, is eager to 
help us! Please pray for wisdom for how to do so 
and that God would use this place to draw many to 
Himself!”
Wednesday A Milestone 15 Years in the Making
Wayne and Gail Chen and co-workers Brandon and Rachel Buser serve in Papua New Guinea. 
Wayne and Brandon made a trip to the Biem church to “encourage the church and put the 
finishing touch on the New Testament.” Praise God that He brought the Biem church elders 
out of “a season of disunity and tension” to repentance and reconciliation. After 15 years 
of translation work, the team will complete the last New Testament translation check this 
month. “We are hoping to finish the project and hopefully put the printed New Testament in 
the hands of the church in the summer of 2025.” 
Thursday North Wahgi New Testaments: printing and almost ready to ship
Levi and Robyn Lenz and Daniel and Rachel Hulley minister among the North Wahgi people of 
Papua New Guinea (PNG). “It is an exciting time in the North Wahgi work. The [North Wahgi] 
New Testaments are being printed, and Lord willing, … they will [soon] be ready to ship to 
PNG.” Praise the Lord that the New Testaments are almost in the hands of the North Wahgi 
people. Pray that the New Testaments would arrive in country and be transported to the 
church without any hiccups. If the process goes quickly and smoothly, the church will have a 
dedication in October.



Friday “Pray that this door would stay open.” —in Asia Pacific 
David and Bethanna Kwast serve in Asia Pacific. They 
completed their missionary training (ethnostraining.
ca) with Ethnos Canada. “Although the original village 
(the ‘M’ village) that we were hoping to move to seems 
to be off the table right now, a neighbouring village 
where the king lives seems to be a good second option. 
Both villages speak the same ‘K’ language, and the 
king seems excited with the possibility of [our] coming 
and living there!” After they are given official written 
permission, the Kwasts hope to build a house, move 
into the village, study language and culture and build 
relationships. “Please be praying with us that this door for ministry would stay open. Also, 
pray that we would have unity as a team and wisdom as we start to think about the logistics 
of moving into a people group like this.” Connect with the Kwast family: ethnos.ca/david-and-
bethanna


